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First name: Jennifer

Last name: Neale

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Yes, I support the Pactola Reservoir - Rapid Creek Watershed Withdrawal and hope for it to be a full

watershed withdrawal.

 

There are enough things to worry about in today's world, I don't want to have to worry about the safety of our

family's drinking water. The easy access to incredible natural surroundings and the ability to enjoy them in a

multitude of ways is the best thing that Rapid City and the Black Hills have to offer, please don't put that at risk!

We are so lucky to have Rapid Creek and I am truly grateful for it-my son plays in that water, my husband fishes

it and it's an area where we slow down and forget the work week. Furthermore, may we have respect that the

area includes Pe' Sla, a Lakota cultural site.

 

Please expedite this process to ensure it is delivered to Secretary Deb Haaland's desk for signature as soon as

possible. Thank you for your consideration and attention to this matter!

 


